From: Aurelie Burmann [mailto:ABurmann@Iqgroup.org.uk]

Sent: 14 September 2017 14:11

To: Durrant Dave J - YE <Dave.J.Durrant@met.pnn.police.uk>; Gavin Stuart - YE
<Stuart.Gavin@met.pnn.police.uk>; Horley Ed H.B - EA-CU <Edward.Horley@met.pnn.police.uk>; Allen
Danielle - YE <Danielle.A.Allen@met.pnn.police.uk>

Subject: Police disclosure CAD 5216092/17

Dear All,

My name is Aurelie Burmann, | am case manager at L&Q North Neighbourhood.

| am writing in regards to an incident which occurred at 7 Tennyson Close EN3, crime reference 5216092/17.
We have been informed on 30th August that the report/investigation was now closed and advised the tenant
was a risk to return to the property.

The case was taken to the panel for a priority transfer management. However it was declined due to lack of
information.
They requested for a full Police disclosure with copies of witness statements from other residents.

| did send a request by email two weeks ago, to the Right Unit and attempted to contact them by phone, but |
have no response.

Therefore, the application to allow the tenant to move to a new property, is on hold until we receive the
Police report.

| hope you will be able to help and send me the information requested.

Do not hesitate to contact me on my number below if you request further information.
My extension number is 7487.

Kind regards

Aurelie Burmann

North Neighbourhood - Case Manager

L&Q | The Grange| 100 High Street| Southgate| N14 6BN
T. 0300 456 9998

F.0800 619 0213

Aburmann@lggroup.org.uk

http://www.lggroup.org.uk

Description: Email signature graphic

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders,
prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer.

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and
are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the
sender and delete it from your system. To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the
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